
Buildings & Grounds Committee – January 5, 2022 & January 12, 2022 

 

The Buildings and Grounds Committee met on January 5, 2022 and January 12, 2022.   

 

On January 5th the committee met with Tetra Tech and reviewed the scope for a proposed capital project.  A 

recommendation is scheduled to be on the March 16, 2022 Board of Education agenda to approve a capital 

project as a second proposition as part of the annual May budget vote.   

 

On January 12th the committee and Tetra Tech interviewed three (3) construction management companies 

who submitted proposals to the District on January 4, 2022.  A recommendation to approve a construction 

management company to oversee the future capital project is on the January 19th Board Agenda.  Also on 

the January 19th Board Agenda is a recommendation to approve the required SEQRA resolution as part of 

the proposed capital project. 
 

 

 

 


